Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
The Office of Insurance Regulation announces a public hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: August 25, 2006, 10:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: Conrad Hotel, 1395 Brickell Avenue, Miami, Florida. Contact name and number: John Rosbury, Life and Health Product Review, (850)413-5114.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Office of Insurance Regulation in conjunction with Georgetown University has begun a comprehensive analysis on the regulation of Discount Medical Plans (also known as Discount Medical Cards.) The project includes a public hearing to solicit input from those who may be affected by these plans. The public is being invited to participate in the hearing and give input about Discount Medical Plans sold in Florida.

 If you are unable to attend this public hearing, please forward your comments to John Rosbury at john.rosbury@fldfs.com

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this hearing, please advise the agency at least 5 calendar days before the program by contacting the person listed above.
